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Bill,

Thank you so much for your prompt reply.  Heather Patterson (NMOCD Dist 2)
 and I would love any additional information you could gather for us.  The case
 studies presented did not answer some of the questions we had. 

In regards to the timeline, I am quite certain RKI would like an answer regarding
 their work plan as quickly as I can get it to them.... ☺

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Shelly J Tucker

Environmental Protection Specialist
Bureau of Land Management

620 E. Greene St
Carlsbad, NM 88220

575.234.5905 - Direct
575.361.0084 - Cellular

stucker@blm.gov

On Tue, Nov 3, 2015 at 12:25 PM, Bill Green <Bill.Green@eccgrp.com> wrote:

Good Afternoon Ms. Tucker,

 

This is confirming our earlier phone call, in which you requested case studies and
 information about the longer-term results of the use of MicroBind, as proposed for the RKI
 remediation site.  This link is to the MicroBind website, where two case studies and a
 presentation for those case studies are immediately available:
 http://www.envirocleanps.com/microbind
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Mr. Jonathan Behymer and Ms. Diane Becker will gather additional information and
 forward it to you.  Do you have a response-needed-by timeframe, to aid in scheduling?

 

I also want to Thank You for the words of encouragement about the possibility of studying
 guar as an occlusive barrier.  I hope to be able to set up bench studies in the near future to
 determine if this could be a viable saltwater binding technology.

 

Sincerely,

 

William “Bill” Green, PG 136

Texas Professional Geologist | Enviro Clean Cardinal

Hydrogeologist/Environmental Compliance Specialist

432.301.0209 x201 | 512.653.5305 cell

Bill.Green@eccgrp.com | www.eccgrp.com
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